
SEPT/OCT 2013 NEWSLETTER 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING  October 8th 
(special location-see above) 

www.longislandabate.org 

1-888-LIABATE(542-2283) 

American   Bikers   Aimed   Toward   Education 

Please Join us Tuesday Oct 8th  7PM 

For our 

Veterans Appreciation Dinner 

Where we will distribute the $40,000  

That was raised at our 

 Veterans Appreciation Run 

A buffet will be served compliments of Long Island ABATE 

Centereach VFW 

31 Horseblock Rd Centereach NY 11720 



 

A B A T E is American Bikers Aimed Toward Education  

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to work toward continued freedom of 

the road by insuring that motorcyclist's point of view is presented to our legislators and 

to promote motorcycle safety, rider education and awareness. We are trying to alleviate 

the very real possibility of "Big Brother Government". We encourage all our members to 

be informed registered voters. We write letters to our elected officials and stay aware of 

what is going on with motorcycle legislation, education, and other transportation issues. 

We welcome interested persons to any of our activities or to join our organization.  

Long Island ABATE Officers 

President——————Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Vice President 1 ——-Wayne Piro  /  wpirojr@live.com 

Vice President 2——-Stavros Dalambakis  /  greekways@yahoo.com 

Treasurer —————-Bill Quinn  /  nevalnut@aol.com 

Secretary——————Roseann Barr  /  liabate@aol.com 

Membership————-Kim Piro  /  wkvjp@optonline.net 

Sergeant-at-arms——Bob Laub  /  briveadus2012@yahoo.com 

Legislative—————-Jim Barr  /  Longislandabate@aol.com 

Safety ———————-Joe Pizzo  /  joepizzo18@yahoo.com 

Road Captain————Steve Sorensen  /  liabaterg@aol.com 

Chaplin———————Joe (Ski) Marchelewski  /  skimantle7@aol.com 

Public Relations——-Nancy Gee  /  contessainpink41@gmail.com 

Distribution————-Jim Hartmann  /  jimmod05@aol.com 

Products——————-Gina Otis  /  ginalmt@optonline.net 

Website——————--Nancy Gee  /  contessainpink41@gmail.com 

Newsletter—————-**open* 

MAIL TO: 

Long Island ABATE 

P.O. BOX 22 

YAPHANK, NY  11980 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 

For any info or to contact any officer 

1-888-LIABATE 

Long Island ABATE encourages 

all members to submit letters, 

articles or cartoons they feel 

may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. ABATE of 

Long Island supports the rights 

of ALL motorcyclists, however 

Long Island ABATE does not 

endorse any products or services 

other than its own. All articles 

and photo’s within the contents 

of this newsletter and our web-

site are property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use them 

without express written consent 

of the newsletter editor, web-

master, or LI ABATE board.   
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Please contact us if you would like to 

advertise in the ABATE newsletter.  

Use the form in the back of the news-

letter or contact us for further info.  

Classified ads are free to members.  

And as always, PLEASE 

SUPPORT OUR          

ADVERTISERS 

All general membership meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month 

NEXT MEETING IS Oct 8th at  the Centereach VFW    
    31 Horseblock Rd, Centereach NY 11720 

We will be presenting the money raised at our 

Veterans Appreciation Run 

ALL are welcome so come on down! 

There will be FREE food and beverages starting at 7:00pm 
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ABATE RUNS 

October 8th  Vets Funds Distribution Dinner  VFW Centereach 

November 3rd St MARY’S TOY RUN    Riverhead ELKS 

December 14th Holiday Party     Red River Inn 

OCTOBER 2013 

If you have an event you would like published on our event calendar, please contact  us through the hotline or by e-mail.  

Submissions must be in no later than the 20th to have posted in the following month. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 
Sacred Steel MC 

Fall bash 

6 
Enders MC 

October Blitz 

7 8 
ABATE 

GENERAL 
MEETING 

9 10 11 12 
Demon Knights MC 

Party 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
Bridge Runners MC 

Ann Party 

20 
Renegades 

Bikers for Boobies 

21 22 
 

23 24 25 26 
Restless Spirits MC 

Party 

27 
I Don’t Know MC 

Turkey Run 

28 29 
ABATE 
BOARD  

MEETING 

30 31   
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 I would like to use this opportunity to say goodbye to a fellow ABATE member 

who meant a great deal to me! Her name was Marcy and she was a Charter member of 

the Delaware County chapter of ABATE of NY. When that chapter failed to grow she 

joined our Long Island chapter. She didn’t grow up on a motorcycle but she always admired the way her    

family and friends would travel and meet other riders with similar interests. So at the age of 65 she decided 

that she had missed out on the joy and excitement of riding long enough. She and her husband Jim (70 years 

old) both took riding lessons and they both got their motorcycle licenses. Soon after they realized that the 

longer the trip they took, the more sense it would make to ride on the same bike together. Therefore they went 

out and bought a 1988 Honda Gold Wing trike and started their out of state adventures. Then they upgraded 

to a 2005 Gold Wing and have been traveling everywhere together. They joined the Hudson Hyland Retreads 

MC and the GWRRA (Gold Wing Road Riders Association). They were on the road all the time with their new 

found friends and traveled everywhere with these groups.   On the way home from a several  day trip in       

Pennsylvania, Marcy started to get a sore throat and a bad 

headache. She spent several weeks being told that she was 

suffering from allergies. When the headache became un-

bearable in July she went for an MRI and learned that she 

had lung cancer that had traveled to her brain and that it 

was inoperable. She immediately decided against chemo 

and agreed to try radiation to reduce the swelling in the 

brain which was causing the unbearable headache. After 4 

out of 10 prescribed radiation treatments she decided to 

stop the radiation because the tumors had shrunk enough 

to relieve the severe headache. She didn’t want the re-

maining treatments to diminish the quality of life that she 

had left. She understood her situation and wanted to be as 

strong as possible in order to tie up as many loose ends for her family as possible.   She even met with the   

undertaker to make her final plans. She then went under the care of the Catskill Area Hospice. They saw to her 

every need and did a wonderful job making her as comfortable as possible! Marcy spent a few weeks at home 

greeting the many visitors who came from all over to say goodbye to her.  During that time she displayed the 

utmost bravery and courage that I have ever witnessed. I often tell myself how I think I will react when my 

time comes and I sometimes wonder if I will have the courage to actually face it the way I plan to. Marcy put 

her friends and family first by handling this tragedy with such courage that it made it easier for others to ac-

cept the situation. One thing is for sure, I am truly impressed and proud of her courage and I only hope that 

the apple doesn’t fall far from the tree and that I will be that strong when my time comes.  

Goodbye MOM! I hope you know how much you were loved and how much you will be missed!!! 

Your Proud Son,                                   

 Jim (Pat) Barr jr. 
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WOW! What a great campout. A lot 

of people worked for months to 

make it all happen. Thank you’s, Jim 

our president for setting up cathedral 

pines, Wayne Piro for food shop-

ping, Joe Pizzo for the grills, set up 

and clean up, our cooks, Tracy, Mor-

gan and a new addition Frank ,A GREAT JOB! Lets not 

forget Ski and  his members who helped serve the food and 

provided us with a Sunday morning service.. A BIG 

THANKS to Bill Quinn who was amiable to help from Fri-

day to Sunday. Thanks to Jimmy Punda for supplying the 

propane and getting it donated from his company Bay Gas. 

All the bands were great. A special thanks to Bill Stuart 

from hog that ran all the bike games. Steve’s motorcycle 

school sponsored all the trophies for the bike games. Jack 

from Deadwood Choppers who ran and provided the tro-

phy’s for the bike contest. Specialized Ins. For providing 

the T-Shirts and winning prize for the wet T-Shirt contest. I 

would also like to thank Tony Trotta from the parks dept. 

for all his help. And a thank you to my wife Jackie, who I 

didn’t see much, and all the other people in the back round 

who worked hard to make the campout the great success it 

was. My apologies to any one I may have forgot to men-

tion. We have a lot of exciding things happening in the ho-

rizon so stay tuned.  

Ride safe, Stavros 

Just wanted to take a minute to send 

some well wishes to one of our own, 

David King who is recovering from a 

bike accident.  He was coming home 

from an event and was hit from be-

hind by a woman who obviously was-

n't paying attention to anything.  

Dave spent some time in the hospital 

and underwent neck surgery but is now recovering at 

home.  Many of you know Dave by his ‘crazy eyes’ 

glasses he wears.  He is one of our road guards and is 

always one of the first ones showing up to help out.  

To make it even worse, he was being detoured away 

from another accident where the motorcyclist didn't 

make it.   Dave is just one of many, fortunately he’s 

here to talk about it.  It seems every weekend I hear of 

another tragic situation, something that could’ve been 

avoided.  This has been a terrible season for motorcy-

clists and it shows the importance ABATE and of the 

need to educate the public and get them looking for us 

on the road.   Reminding them that MOTORCYCLES 

ARE EVERYWHERE!  So join us, tell your friends.  

The more of us spreading the message the better.   

Come on down to a meeting and hear some of the ex-

citing things we have coming up for us here on Long 

Island.  Nominations start at the October meeting. 

Wayne 

Tuesday Oct 8th 

COME JOIN US AS WE DISTRIBUTE 

THE FUNDS WE RAISED AT OUR  

VETERANS APPRECIATION RUN 

CENTEREACH VFW 

31 HORSEBLOCK RD 

CENTEREACH NY 11720 
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1-888-LIABATE 

For donating the propane for our Campout 

Please visit Bay gas for your propane 

and gas service needs at  

www.baygasservice.com 

27 McGraw Street 

Shirley NY 11967 

631-399-3620 



SEPT/OCT 2013                                                      11                                   www.longislandabate.org 



SEPT/OCT 2013                                                       12                                   www.longislandabate.org 

ABATE membership meeting 8-13-13 at the Ca-

thedral Pines Activity Bldg., Middle Island 

Members enjoyed a barbeque before the start of 

the meeting.  Thank you again to Bob, from the 

Bikers for Christ MC, for all of the cooking.   

Meeting began at 7:40 with the Pledge of Alle-

giance.   

Officers from the Suffolk County Police Depart-

ment were scheduled as guest speakers for to-

night’s meeting, however Officer Tedero’s father 

passed away Sunday night.  We offer our con-

dolences to the Tedero family.  SCPD will be 

present at our September 10th meeting. 

Suffolk County Park Police Officer, Greg 

Link, addressed membership about the upcom-

ing LI ABATE campout, which will take place at 

Suffolk County Park, Cathedral Pines this up-

coming weekend.  Officer Link welcomed us for 

the weekend and expressed appreciation for all 

that LI ABATE does for the motorcycle commu-

nity.  He spoke of an unfortunate situation that 

occurred last year and asked that we be mindful 

during this year’s campout. 

At tonight’s meeting, it was brought to the atten-

tion of LI ABATE that groups of motorcycles 

were being pulled over by law enforcement.    * 

Road Reapers Secretary, Russ, spoke of his 

group being followed approximately 4 miles by a 

police officer in July, and subsequently pulled 

over.  When asked why they were being pulled 

over, the reply was, “because of the patch on 

your back”.  Riders were ultimately let go after 

some discussion.  * On another occasion, two 

Road Reapers were pulled over for loud pipes.  

When the riders asked for the decibel level, the 

officer reported that he didn’t need it as the 

pipes were non-stock.  Both riders were ticketed.  

* Lost Souls President, Jimmy, reported 

that his vice-president was pulled over while 

riding his motorcycle for “motorcycle safety”.  He 

also reported hearing that more than 4 motorcy-

cles riding together require a parade permit.  * 

On the Guardians of the Children Poker Run, 6 

motorcycle riders wearing club patches were 

pulled over by NYS Troopers while other bikes 

were not.   Please report these incidents to our 

hotline, 888-LIABATE, when they occur.  LI 

ABATE has a good relationship with the Suffolk 

County Police Department, and Jim will sit with 

the Police Chief regarding these incidents.  

Five members of the Long Island Chapter of 

ABATE of NY have opened a new 501C3 corpora-

tion, Long Island ABATE, Inc.  We are now in 

the process of applying for grant money to be 

used for increased motorcycle safety and aware-

ness here on Long Island.  

Motorcycle parking in Port Jefferson:  As dis-

cussed at the last general membership meeting, 

Jim presented a proposal for a motorcycle only 

parking lot within the village parking lot, located 

next to Tommy’s Bar on Main Street.  BID (the 

Business Improvement District of Port Jeffer-

son) opposed this proposal, feeling that motorcy-

clists would quickly outgrow this small lot.  Free 

motorcycle parking in the Town of Brookhaven 

Parking Lot was given as an alternate site, how-

ever the Village of Port Jefferson has, in the past, 

unsuccessfully sought the town’s approval.  Jim 

stated that Brookhaven Town Supervisor, 

Ed Romaine is very supportive of LI ABATE 

and offered to meet with him.  Jim did meet with 

Ed Romaine’s Chief Deputy, Eddie Morris and 

proposed that all motorcycles be given free park-

ing access in the town lot, with an annual contri-

bution of $2500 ($2000 from BID and $500 

from LI ABATE)given to the Town of Brook-

haven for this privilege.  This proposal was ap-

proved.  We are currently awaiting a confirma-

tion signature from the Mayor of Port Jefferson 

before this free parking can be implemented.  

Please check e-mail updates or our website for 

the latest information.  Once again, the Village 

of Port Jefferson welcomes motorcyclists.  LI 

ABATE asks that you please ride respectfully 

through the village.   

LI ABATE has been attending various commu-

nity street fairs as well as many motorcycle 

events, setting up a booth and getting the word 

out about motorcycle safety and awareness.   We 

have spoken with many riders who were involved 

in motorcycle accidents and family members of 

those riders who were seriously injured or killed 

in a motorcycle accident.  We have lawn signs, 

bumper stickers, information about LI ABATE, 

etc. available to everyone who stops by our 

booth.      

Veterans Appreciation Run:  LIABATE has a 

total of $40,000 to be given to various veterans 

organizations with minimal or no overhead 

costs, that are helping our veterans on Long 

Island.  Thanks to the generosity of our mem-

bers, we were able to raise $10,000, which was 

then matched by three backers through the ef-

forts of our treasurer and organizer of this run, 

Bill Quinn.  We will be disseminating these 

funds at our October 8th general membership 

meeting, which will be 

held at the Centereach 

VFW on Horseblock 

Road.  Like last year, we 

will make this a dinner 

meeting. 

8/17-8/18 LI ABATE Annual Campout, Cathe-

dral Pines 

8/25 free family picnic, Cathedral Pines 

10/19 Long Island Chapter Anniversary Party, 

Riverhead Elks 

11/3 St. Mary’s Food and Toy Run 

12/14 Holiday Party, Red River In 

Officer’s Reports 

Stavros / Vice President:  Volunteers are needed 

for the campout this weekend! 

Bill / Treasurer:  We are continuing in our efforts 

to find additional veterans organizations with 

minimal or no overhead costs, that are helping 

our veterans on Long Island.    

Nancy / Public Relations / Website/ Facebook:  

There is an article about our Veterans Apprecia-

tion Run in this month’s Full Throttle Maga-

zine.  Nancy will also submit an article about 

our campout.  Please send any pictures of camp-

out to Nancy, who will post them on our website. 

Joe / Safety Officer:  Joe is looking for contact 

information for WMIR, a radio station in Rocky 

Point.  They offered LI ABATE free advertising, 

but left no contact info.  

8/24 Leathernecks MC NY – Benefit for Lcpl. 

William R. Ventura USMC.  Billy was severely 

injured in July.  He was riding his motorcycle 

when he was run over by an SUV driver who 

then fled the scene.  Billy is now paralyzed from 

the waist down .$15 donation @ Marine Corps 

League, Massapequa 

10/22 I Don’t Know MC – turkey run 

Our condolences to go to the Trojanowski Fam-

ily for the death of Loretta Anne who was the 

second secretary of our chapter. 

Motion 10-2013:  Motion to adjourn. 

(seconded)  All in favor.  Meeting adjourned 

at 9:30. 
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www.brickhousebrewery.com 
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FOR SALE 

2009 Yamaha V-Star 1100 Silverado Touring – 8,920 miles $7,500 OBO- Garaged and female owned 

and operated. Includes: Stereo speakers with hook up for ipod, mp3 player with AM/FM receiver , 

Battery tender hook up, Chrome luggage rack with brackets, Two matching helmets, one Both hel-

mets same color as bike Galaxy Blue. Please Contact me at 631-428-1245  

To advertise here FOR FREE, submit to LI ABATE P.O. Box 22  Yaphank NY,11980  or call hotline for info 1-888-LIABATE 
Not responsible for misprints 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO ADVERTISE IN THIS NEWSLETTER 

YOU CAN E-MAIL YOUR AD TO US *PREFERED* (DIGITAL COPY IS ALWAYS BEST) 

TO WPIROJR@LIVE.COM OR YOU CAN  SEND US AN AD TO BE SCANNED TO 

PO BOX 22  YAPHANK NY  11980 

OR YOU CAN CONTACT US AT 1888-LIABATE FOR ASSISTANCE 

RATES ARE AS FOLLOWS 

     MONTHLY  6 MONTHS   12 MONTHS 
              (plus 2 additional months FREE) 

BUSSINESS CARD    $10      $60        $110 

1/4 PAGE     $20      $120       $220 

1/2 PAGE     $35      $205       $385 

FULL PAGE     $50      $300       $550 

PLEASE SUBMIT PAYMENT TO LI ABATE PO BOX 22 YAPHANK NY 11980  WITH CONTACT INFO 

DOUBLE CHECK ALL ADDS.  LONG ISLAND ABATE WILL NOT BE RESPONSIBLE FOR ADVERTISER MISPRINTS 

 HD  2007  Sportster       883Low     9k miles,   Windshield,     forward controls        

Color Red hot sunglow     $5,000 neg                          Claudia 631-905-8329 

FOR SALE 2007  HONDA   VTX 1300R 

LIKE NEW ONLY 2100 MILES  METICULOUSLY MAINTAINED 

ASKING  $7250   631-949-5396 



 Standard Mail 

Shoreham, NY 

11786 

Permit  #1 

ABATE of NEW YORK 

Long Island Chapter 

PO BOX 22 

Yaphank, NY 11980 

OR CURRENT OCCUPANT 

AFFIX SHIPPING LABEL HERE 

ATTENTION POSTMASTER: 

DATED MATERIAL ENCLOSED 

PLEASE DELIVER BY 

10-1-13 

NEW MEETING LOCATION 

Cathedral Pines Campground 

116 Yaphank/Middle Island Rd. 

Middle Island NY  11953 


